THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

9 May 2018

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to my letters dated 8 March 2018 and 4 April 2018
informing, respectively, that [ will convene a Youth Dialogue on 30 May 2018 and a
High-level event entitled “Financing for SDGs - Breaking the Bottlenecks of
Investment, from Policy to Impact” on 11 June 2018 at United Nations Headquarters
in New York.

I am pleased to invite you to an informal briefing for Member States that my
Chef de Cabinet, Ambassador FrantiSek Ruzi¢ka, will hold to update on the format
and programme of both events. The briefing will take place on Monday, 14 May at
1:15 - 2:30 p.m. in Conference Room 7.

I encourage Member States to attend in preparation for active engagement in
the upcoming events.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York




